
From: Planning Public Comment
To: le tang; Planning Public Comment; Tiffany Vien
Cc: Reena Brilliot
Subject: RE: Feedback for 3885 Baldwin Dr
Date: Tuesday, November 30, 2021 5:11:26 PM
Attachments: image001.png

image003.png

Thank you for your email.  Your email will be part of the public record on this item.  Should you wish
to participate in Wednesday’s meeting, the Zoom information is located on the DRH agenda on the
city’s website meeting page

Thank you,

ELIZABETH ELLIOTT 
Planning Division | Community Development Department
1500 Warburton Avenue | Santa Clara, CA 95050
O : 408.615.2450   Direct : 408.615.2474

From: le tang 
Sent: Monday, November 29, 2021 6:23 PM
To: Planning Public Comment <PlanningPublicComment@santaclaraca.gov>; Tiffany Vien
<TVien@SantaClaraCA.gov>
Subject: Feedback for 3885 Baldwin Dr

Hi Planning Committee admin,

We have some concerns regarding the updated proposal for 3885 Baldwin Dr, Santa Clara, CA 95051. 

The revision for the proposal only removes the rooms on the left side on the second floor. Since there is not much of
the redesign, it shows that the house is tilted to the right side. Can the owner move the upper flow to more center
focused design? 

Also it feels that the owner could just add the rooms in the future again because the redesign keeps all the space left
there. 

Thanks for addressing our concerns. 

Sincerely, 

Le Tang
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